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Minutes of the Richland County Zoning & Land Information Committee 

Monday, January 3rd, 2021 
 
Item #1  CALL TO ORDER   The Zoning & Land Information Committee meeting was called to 
order by at 3:00 pm by Supervisor Marc Couey. Those that were present or signed up to speak were:  
 
Supervisors: Linda Gentes, Steve Williamson, Chad Cosgrove, Ingrid Glasbrenner and Marc Couey.  
Mike Bindl taking minutes 
 
Public: Charles & Sherry Stokes,  
 
Item #2 APPROVE AGENDA AND PUBLICATION        Mike stated it had been posted in the paper 
for 2 weeks and on the bulletin board at the Courthouse. Moved by Cosgrove to approve the agenda, 2nd 
by Williamson. Motion carried.  
 
Item #3 APPROVE MINUTES OF THE LAST MEETING        Marc asked if there were any 
corrections or additions to the minutes.  Ingrid made the Note that Williamson Accused himself from the 
Williamson petition. Ingrid moved to approve the minutes from the last meeting as presented with the 
addition that Steve had accused himself from the one hearing, 2nd by Cosgrove. Motion carried. 
 
 
Item #4 TO HEAR A PETITION OF CHARLES & SHERRY STOKES FOR A CONISTIONAL USE 
PERMIT FOR RECREATIONAL RENTALIN SECTION 32, TOWN OF BUENA VISTA  THE HEARING 
IS CONTINUED AFTER SOME OF THE NEIGHBORS HAD QUESTION AND THE WAS SENT BACK 
TO THE TOWNSHIP Sherry was there to explain that they went back to the township and during the 
meeting the neighbors talked and worked everything out and the town did not put any conditions on the 
CUP.  Bindl stated he did hear back from the town and was told the same thing. Moved by Gentes to 
approve, 2nd by Cosgrove. Motion carried 
 
ITEM #5 AYRES PROJECTS      Mike discussed the information from Ayres and that they did the 
County LiDAR project.  Mike explained that the county save money on the project from other 
contributions.  The original cost was $118,604 was dwindled down to $29,700. Bindl thought some of the 
original funds could be used for more data deliverables. One item discussed was to put the LiDAR 
information on the Ayres website and then take it over after a year.    Couey thought it would be best to 
get Barb from IT involved to see if it could be put on county website. Marc moved to postpone second by 
Cosgrove  
 
Item #6 PAY BILLS  None  
 
Item #7 ADJOURN     Next regular meeting Monday, January 3rd @ 3:00 pm. Moved to adjourn by 
Williamson, 2nd by Couey. Motion carried. Meeting adjourned at 3:30 pm 
 
Minutes respectfully submitted by Mike Bindl
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